
Daily Announcements

Please sign up to donate blood on April 12th outside Mrs. Brummet’s door. 
You must be at least 16 years old. If you are not yet 17, you need a signed permission slip each blood drive

Seniors please check Google Classroom to sign up for the senior trip. Please select yes or no by today at 2:30

There will be a short meeting for all girls interested in playing basketball next year at 2:30 today in Mr.
Malloy's Room. Please see Mr. Malloy if you have any questions or if you are unable to attend.

Juniors and Seniors: if you would like to vote for prom court, please do so in the email from Mrs. Brummet.

Today is the last day to choose your Panther Perks. 



The out of town guest forms and Post Prom forms are now in the main office. 

If you looking for summer or after school employment, please check the Help Wanted slide for
more info. If you were interested in the lake positions, we now have more applications in the main

office. 

NHS Seniors-If you want to purchase your NHS stole, please bring $20 to the main office. 

Students please make sure you are taking your lunch cards to 2nd breakfast and lunch 

There is a post prom meeting April 10 @ 6pm


